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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
  

 



 

 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, July 14, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                       Pastor Norlyn Van Beek 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER      
 

RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

MESSAGE                “I Have Called You by Name” 
Bible Text:  Isaiah 43:1   

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS     

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION                                                          

*SONG OF PARTING “My Friends May You Grow in Grace”     

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Norlyn Van Beek will share the message 
Greeters:  Ken & Eileen Denekas   Organist: Irene Ter Wee      
Fellowship Cookies provided by Melissa Rozeboom & Kristin Van Middendorp 
Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 
Nursery Caregivers:  Dawn Van Beek, Joni Faber, Taylor Moser 
 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ July 21 
9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters:  Mark & Jill Klarenbeek   Organist:  Amber Van Essen     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Marlo Arp & Kelcie Hofer 
Healthy snacks provided by Jody Van Regenmorter 
Nursery Caregivers:  Gail Harmelink, Gwen Berentschot, Caitlyn Lapka 
Offering:  General Fund 
 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Chad Van Regenmorter and Terry Teunissen. 

Pastor Rob is gone this week on vacation.  He will be home on Saturday night.  If you have a pastoral 

need or concern, please contact the calling team. 

Family Crisis Center of Western Iowa has established an office in our church.  Mindy Lapka, who is an 

employee of Family Crisis Center, will be working from this new office location a couple days a week.  We are 

excited as a church to offer this ministry and care services to those in our community who need help.  Her office 

is located downstairs in the Sunday school room next to the Impact room.  If you want to know more about Family 

Crisis Centers and what they do, please talk with Mindi Lapka.  

SUMMER IS HERE! That means it’s time for church camps! We have a handful of young people attending camp 

this summer and we would like to invite the FRC church family to write them notes of encouragement while they are 

attending camp!  

Eaghan Fleshman will be attending camp the week of July 22 – 26. 

Please have your notes in Courtnie Fleshman’s mailbox by SUNDAY, JULY 21! Please make sure to put the campers 

name and what day of the week you would like them to receive the note (PS - Tues - Thurs are usually the best days!) 

Also know, this doesn’t have to just be from individuals/families. These notes can be from groups of people as well- 

women’s group, bible study groups, etc. If you have any questions, please let Courtnie Fleshman know!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 
 

 

• Jake has been healing up very well from his surgery.  He has a 3-inch incision on his left 
side where the mass was taken out.  When they removed the mass, they also took part of 

his kidney surrounding the mass.   Pathology examined the mass and confirmed last week 

Friday that the mass removed was Wilm's Tumor, which is what he was diagnosed with 
in May of 2018.  He had a CT scan done of his lungs this past Tuesday morning to check 

that the cancer did not spread there.  It came back clear!  They are hopeful that the cancer 

was contained to the mass that was removed from his kidney.  They had a consultation 

with Jake's oncology team this past Thursday to weigh their options of treatment for 
Jake.  They are also seeking a second opinion of treatment from Mayo Clinic in Rochester, 

MN.  They are being referred by Jake's oncologist to the Mayo Clinic in hopes of scheduling 

a consultation with them soon so Jake can get the best care and best options for 
him.  Mark and Carrie would like to thank everybody for their kind words and prayers.  We 

are very blessed that God has cured Jake once before and we are hopeful that He will have 

healing hands upon Jake to cure him again. 
 

• Denny & Joan Hoogendoorn’s son, Brent, had knee surgery this past Monday.  Surgery 

went well and he will have a six-month recovery time.  Keep Brent and his family in your 
prayers. 
 

• Lance Van Roekel will have knee surgery to repair his ACL on July 19.  Pray for Lance 
that surgery goes well and that he has a quick recovery. 
 

• Pray for those who are fighting cancer – Melissa Moser, Ron Zylstra, Merle Tilstra, Jake 
Dieters and others from our families and communities. 

 

The Bible League Christmas in July will be 

held on Monday, July 29, 2019 at 1:30 pm at 
the Faith Reformed church of Rock Valley, 

Iowa.   You are asked to bring an item such as 

baked goods, crafts, plants, etc. to place on the 

silent auction tables. You will be given time to 
view the items and place your bids.  Sheri Ten 

Napel and Katie Haan will share what they 

experienced in their trip with Bible League 
International to Nicaragua.  Hope to see many 

of you at this event.  

 

Big Daddy Weave will be 

performing this summer at the 

B.J. Haan Auditorium in Sioux 
Center, Iowa. Part of 'The Alive 

Tour,' the concert will begin at 7 

p.m. on Friday, July 19. Doors will 
open at 6 p.m. for those with 

general admission tickets. Tickets 

can be purchased at ticketfly.com 
and soon will be on sale via cash 

purchase at the Dordt University 

Campus Store. 
 

 

Inwood Christian School will be holding 
registration for the 2019-2020 school year 
on Thursday evening, July 18, from 6:00 – 
8:00 P.M. in the school office for parents 
of new ICS students and parents who 
have not already mailed in their 
registration forms. 
 

What: Women’s Retreat 

Where:  Inwood FRC 

When:   August 24   9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
Who: Community Women and  
              your friends! 
 

Come see  

Big Daddy Weave 
live in concert on    

July 19! 
 

The Lyon County Fair Association is 

sponsoring a gospel ministry to open the 

2019 fair.  The gospel & praise concert will 
be held at the Rock Rapids First Reformed 

Church, 512 S. Union St., on Sunday, July 

21 at 2:30 p.m.  Performing this year will be 
Master’s Voice Quartet (Tom Sperling, Phil 

Jensen, Joel Juillard and Darrell Schmith).  

A free-will offering will be taken.  The money 
is given to the performers and the church for 

letting us use their facility. 
 

http://ticketfly.com/


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   
 

mailto:pastorrob@alliancecom.net
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